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“Give, and you will receive. Your gift will return to you in full—pressed down, shaken together
to make room for more, running over, and poured into your lap. The amount you give will
determine the amount you get back.” Luke 6:38

October 6, 2024



Dear Church Family,

LETTER FROM THE PASTOR OR FINANCIAL SECRETARY: This letter is a great chance to reflect and celebrate the impact of your church’s ministry over the past year and set the table for what is to come by sharing your vision and the ministry plan for the coming year.

Use this letter to focus on the church and it’s growth, how God has moved and is moving in your church and community, and to thank those who currently give. Be sure to invite everyone to your commitment Sunday service and include any scripture for your church family to pray over throughout the stewardship emphasis.
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